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January 28, 2022 

 

Dear Interboro School Community,  

Based on the CDC (COVID- 19 Integrated County View ) the District is currently in HIGH, and 

masks are REQUIRED for the week of January 31 – February 4.  

 

 

 

 

 

Our ability to keep our schools open will require us to focus on mitigating the transmission of 

COVID- 19 in our schools and our ability to staff our classrooms. If circumstances require us to 

revert to virtual learning, we will alert you as soon as possible.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we diligently work to provide a quality 

education for our students, in a safe and healthy environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view

